10 March 1993

Mr. Frank DeAngelis
P, 0. Box 306
Lincroft, New Jersey 07738

Dear Mr. DeAngelis:

Thank you for your sincere thoughtfulness and the awards
case.

Compensation can not pay for your personal consideration
and thoughtfulness. However maybe a simple old soldiers'

Thank you, will in some way express the true meaning of gratitude

for your consideration.
May god bless you.

Sincerely,



